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Insect-kure (R)

 INSECT REPELLENT

LIQUID PUMP

(Domestic)

 Repels Mosquitos, Black Flies, Ticks, 
Chiggers, Fleas and Gnats

 READ LABEL BEFORE USING

 REG. NO. 22928 P.C.P. ACT

 GUARANTEE 
Deet (N.N Diethyl in toluamide) 50%

 CAUTION 
FLAMMABLE

Insect Repellant - Liquid pump

Repels mosquitos, black flies, ticks, chiggers, fleas, gnats and
aids in reduction of ticks.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Hold container upright to spray clothing
(except rayon, acetate and dynel) and exposed skin, except the
face.  To apply to the face, spray into palm of hands, then
spread evenly on face and neck.  KEEP AWAY FROM THE EYES AND
MOUTH.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DO NOT USE ON
INFANTS OR TODDLERS.  Do not spray face or inhale spray mist. 
Keep out of eyes and mouth.  Avoid contact with plants and
fabrics such as acetate, rayon and dynel.  May damage furniture
finishes and painted surfaces.  Do not spray on plants.  Keep
away from open flame or sparks.



FIRST AID: If sprayed in the eyes, rinse thoroughly with cold
water.  If eye irritation persists, contact a physician.  If
accidentally ingested, seek medical attention IMMEDIATELY (take
container with you).

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use container.  Wrap empty container in
newspaper and discard with household garbage.

Exclusive Distributor:

Aerokure * INTERNATIONAL INC.
P.O. Box 22, 

Sherbrooke (Quebec) 
J1H 5H5
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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